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Nighttime full closure of the Pattullo Bridge 
July 27, 2023 

Starting at 10 p.m. on Thursday, August 3 and continuing until 5 a.m. on Friday, August 4, the Pattullo Bridge will be 
closed in both directions for Fraser Crossing Partners to remove the temporary pedestrian bridge that crosses the 
Bridge Connector in New Westminster, as well as a guide sign over King George Boulevard near the bridge approach in 
Surrey.  

Pattullo Bridge users are encouraged to take the Port Mann or Alex Fraser during the closure. 

Northbound and southbound N19 NightBus trips will be rerouted over the Queensborough and Alex Fraser bridges, 
and affected customers should plan for an additional 30 minutes of travel time.  

During this nighttime closure, the Pattullo Bridge will remain open to pedestrians and cyclists. 

What to Expect 

Hours of Work 
Pattullo Bridge closure from 10 p.m. on Thursday, 
August 3, to 5 a.m. on Friday, August 4. 

Timing 
Thursday, August 3 to Friday, August 4 

Traffic  
A full closure of the Pattullo Bridge in 
both directions. Signage will be in place, 
and detours will be required.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Pattullo Bridge users will need to plan for additional 
travel time. Pedestrian and cyclist access on Royal 
Avenue Overpass and the Pattullo Bridge will be 
maintained. 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. 

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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